
Alumnus Mr Vic Yau Cheuk-hang was appointed 

as the Director of the Northern Metropolis Coordination Office 

 

The Government announced that Mr Vic Yau Cheuk-hang, JP, an alumnus of HCY, has taken up 

the post of Director, Northern Metropolis Co-ordination Office (NMCO) on 12 June 2023.  

 

NMCO is responsible for the advocacy and coordination of the Northern Metropolis Plan. It 

coordinates the Northern Metropolis development and formulation of industry-specific policies 

among relevant bureaux and departments. It also liaises with the Mainland authorities to 

strength cooperation.  

 

Our alumnus Mr Vic Yau Cheuk-hang, JP served wholeheartedly as the Alumni Manager of our 

school in 2016-2017 and 2017-2018. The Secretary for the Civil Service, Mrs Ingrid Yeung said Mr 

Vic Yau is a seasoned Administrative Officer with proven leadership and management skills. 

 

The school wishes Mr Vic Yau all the best in his new capacity and continues to serve the 

community with professionalism.  

 

 

 


